
Sanborn Township 
Project: Shinga-ba-Shores Playground Improvements 
Grant: $8,473 

 

The grant was given to Sanborn Township for Shinga-ba-Shores 

playground improvements. The fiber fill at the playground was over 10 

years old. So, with volunteers, 6 inches of fiber was replaced. The fiber 

makes the playground, more safe to play in. The park is open at least 7 

months out of the year and over 2,000 children and families use the park. 

 

 

 

  



 


